
Dear Student: 

Thank you for selecting Capital District Physicians’ Health Plan, Inc. (CDPHP) for your health 

care benefits.  

You will be receiving new identification cards shortly. Until your cards arrive, however, you 

may use this letter as your temporary proof of eligibility in accordance with the effective date 

previously stated upon enrollment. Please present it when accessing medical services until you 

receive your ID cards.  

Thanks once again for your participation in CDPHP. We look forward to serving you. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Carey 

Manager, Membership and Billing 

Capital District Physicians’ Health Plan, Inc. 

Name: _______________________________ 

ID# : 
____________________ 


